
PUPIL PREMIUM 

 

In Cambridgeshire, closing the gap between pupils whose families have the lowest 

financial income and those with the highest has long been a priority. This means fewer 

pupils are in receipt of free school meals, attain 5 good GCSE’s or have high level 

assessments in Primary school than their peers.  The provision of a ‘pupil premium’ to all 

schools is to support in improving the achievement for our financially disadvantaged 

children and young people.  Schools have been asked to communicate how they use their 

pupil premium so the community is aware of the steps being taken to close the gap in 

attainment.  

 

Here the rate of progress pupils make is equally good across both non pupil and pupil 

premium groups. This means that whilst in our setting, the progress gap between the 

two pupil groups disappears.  In some instances pupils from disadvantaged backgrounds 

make a faster rate of progression than their peers.  

 

 

In 2019-2020, we will receive £42,625 for our pupil premium funding. 

As with previous years the majority of this funding has been allocated to providing 

additional Teaching Assistant support (actual spends will depend on the needs of 

eligible pupils during the year) and the balance £5,400 has been allocated as follows:  
 

 

 

£5,000 Pupil Support 

£800 Communication 

£100 ASD 

£500 Food Tech  

£230 Music Therapy 

£1,000 TEACCH 

£1,000 ICT Software 

£2,000 English 

£935 General 

Curriculum.  
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